“Invisible Children”
documentary

Roadies from Invisible Children will be presenting an
informative documentary to the public at South Tahoe High
School, South Lake Tahoe. This is an opportunity to learn
about the Invisible Children, a program many have heard of but
few know the details. It is free of charge and will last
approximately 1 hour. This is being coordinated by the STHS S
Club and soon to be Sigma Society at LTCC. Students at STHS
will also have an opportunity to attend this presentation
during fourth period.
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